
Dear colleagues, 

It is our pleasure to circulate the first announcement of “Call for Papers” for the 

12th International Symposium on Feedstock Recycling of Polymeric Materials 

(ISFR 2024). The followings are specific information on the conference. 

 

Venue: GRAND JOSUN Hotels & Resort in Jeju, Korea 

Dates: Oct. 21-23, 2024  

Website: http://isfr2024.kr 

 

The procedures for attending ISFR 2024 are as follows. 

1) Submission of Presentation Proposal 

2) Submission of Abstract 

3) Registration  

4) Attendance 

 

Detailed information on the procedure is provided on the ISFR 2024 website. 

 

Important deadlines are as follows. 

1) 21 June 2024: Presentation Proposal 

2) 23 Aug. 2024: Abstract Submission 

3) 13 Sept. 2024: Early Bird Registration 

 

The committee are seeking individuals to participate in the conference for the 

following tracks: 

 

Policy, LCA, TEA 

Management of waste polymeric materials & biomass 

Feedstock recycling policy (Legislation) & \bioenergy policy (Legislation) 

LCA for waste polymeric materials & biomass energy 

Techno-economic analysis (TEA) of feedstock recycling processes & biomass 

conversion processes  

 



Pretreatment, Other treatment methods, Analytical Methods 

Pretreatment of waste polymeric materials & biomass 

Sorting of waste plastics 

Mechanical Recycling 

Analytical Methods 

 

Conversion Technologies 

Pyrolysis of waste polymeric materials & biomass 

Gasification of waste polymeric materials & biomass 

Solvolysis (or chemical depolymerization) of waste plastics 

Hydrogenation, Biological conversion, etc. 

Biological and chemical conversion 

 

Upgrading & Utilization 

Products of pyrolysis, gasification, & biological conversion of waste polymeric 

materials & biomass 

 

Special scope in ISFR 2024 

Conversion technologies using unconventional energy sources such as plasma and 

microwave energy 

Marine waste plastics and microplastics (Policy, LCA, Conversion technologies, etc.) 

WEEE plastics (Policy, LCA, Conversion technologies, etc.) 

 

Please disseminate this Call-for-Paper to your colleagues who may be interested in 

participating in this conference. We look forward to meeting you in Jeju, an island 

with unique culture and beauty located at the southernmost tip of Korea, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Prof. Joo-Sik Kim 

On behalf of the Organizing & Scientific Committee 

 


